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Porter, Karen

From: Hannah Curtis <hcurtis@lincstrust.co.uk>
Sent: 23 July 2025 13:55
To: _planningadvice
Subject: RE: 4. Amendment Consultation

 

Good afternoon,  
 
Lincolnshire Wildlife Trust notes the amendments made to this application, but would like to highlight that the 
concerns of Senior Ecologist Chris De-Ruyck have not been addressed. 
 
Therefore, we wish to maintain a holding objection on this application and the Trust wishes to register as an 
interested party in any pre-commencement condition, to review the applicants approach to discharging the 
statutory requirements for on-site or off-site compensation.      
 
Thank you. Kind regards,  
 
Hannah Curtis (she/her) 
Conservation Officer 
Green Investment in Greater Lincolnshire (GIGL) 
Lincolnshire Wildlife Trust 
 
M: 07768 827764 

Email: hcurtis@lincstrust.co.uk 
 
Stay in touch with the Lincolnshire Wildlife Trust.  
 

             

 
 
Charity no. 218895. Registered in England no. 461863.   
Registered offices: Banovallum House, Manor House Street, Horncastle, Lincolnshire, LN9 5HF. 
 

Are you a member? Join today at www.lincstrust.org.uk 
 
Lincolnshire Wildlife Trust, safeguarding wildlife and wild places in Lincolnshire and promoting understanding and enjoyment of 
the natural world from the Humber to the Wash.  

 
Caution: This message originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments 
unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe. If you believe it is suspicious please forward to 
Suspicious.Emails@pspsl.co.uk and delete the email.  
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 please don't print this e-mail unless you really need to. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
From: planningadvice@sholland.gov.uk <planningadvice@sholland.gov.uk> 
Sent: 11 July 2025 10:13 
To: Info <Info@lincstrust.co.uk> 
Subject: 4. Amendment Consultation 
  

PLANNING CONSULTATION: AMENDMENT RECEIVED 

  

Reference Number:           H23-0313-25 

  

Type                                       FULL 

  

Proposal:                               Provision of new poultry unit & associated works 

  

Location:                                Land At Peartree Hill Road Whaplode Drove 

  

Applicant:                               Holbeach Poultry Ltd 

  

Amended Information:                            

  

Amendment 1 - Revised Environmental Statement, Updated FRA & SuDs Report, 
Submission of Transport Statement, Archaeological comment, Updated Soft Landscaping 

  

The Council have received an amendment to the above application and would be pleased to 
receive any further observations you may wish to make. You can make comments by clicking on 
the link below and using the Enter Comment button to leave your observations. 
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Click here to view the application 

  

The deadline for submission of comments is 10th August 2025 and please be aware that 
representations submitted in relation to planning applications will be available for public 
inspection. 

  

If you need any assistance please contact Mark Niland who is dealing with this application. 

  

Note: 
If this is a Householder Application, in the event of an appeal against a refusal of planning 
permission, which is to be dealt with on the basis of representations in writing, any representations 
made about this application will be sent to the Secretary of State and there will be no further 
opportunity for you to comment at appeal stage. 
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